
March 29, 2024 

Takara Shuzo Co., Ltd. 

 

All products do not use "Beni-koji" 

red yeast ingredients 

except for Shochikubai Shirakabegura 

"Mio" PREMIUM <ROSE> 750ml and 300ml. 

 

We are recalling two items that we manufactured and sold "Shochikubai Shirakabegura 

"Mio" PREMIUM〈ROSE〉in 750ml and 300ml carton formats, because they contain 

"Beni-koji" red yeast ingredients for which a product recall was announced by Kobayashi 

Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. on March 22. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and 

concern this may cause to our customers. 

 

We are currently receiving inquiries from many customers regarding the use of "Beni-koji" 

red yeast ingredients in our products other than those items to recall.  We do not use any 

"beni-koji" red yeast ingredients in any of the products we manufacture and sell other than 

the two items to recall.  

 

We hope you will continue to drink our products with confidence. 


